
Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Wednesday the 11th June we are going to the Heavens for Forest 

school. We are going to leave by 9.30am so we have time there. 

(It is a long walk for a short time.)  

Your child will need 

. a pack lunch and a drink in a back pack. 

. wellies to paddle in 

. long trousers 

. sun hat and sun screen 

Any questions just message and ask. 

Thanks Karen Golding. 

Please note - If it is raining we will cancel and reschedule

 

 

 

 


